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Notification 
 

 

All the B.Tech 1st semester (Session 2024-25) students who are admitted in the Departments of 

Electronics and Communication Engineering, Information Technology, Biomedical Engineering 

and Energy Engineering are hereby informed that the classes will be started from 13.08.2024. 

The student Induction Programme (SIP-2024) is scheduled from 13.08.2024 and all students 

must attend the same. 

All are requested to get prepared for attending the classes. 

 

 

 

 

 
Sd/- 

Dean, School of Technology  

NEHU Shillong 

 


